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This is a blatant violation of civil rights that will only serve to harm the ability of law 

abiding citizens to defend themselves against violent crime, and will further weaken 

the ability of Oregonians to effectively defend against fascist authoritarianism. The 

fact that these bills are being forced through despite OVERWHELMING popular 

opposition is blatantly undemocratic, and is a symptom of authoritarianism in itself. I 

will not be supporting any representative that votes in support of this in upcoming 

elections - regardless of party affiliation. 


